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Year 6 Newsletter 

This term has flown by with all our exciting learning over the last five weeks. We are    

incredibly proud of how the children embraced their assessment week and the progress 

made by all children has been phenomenal. We thoroughly enjoyed sharing your child’s 

progress with you at our parents meeting’s last week.  

Next term, as you know, we will be completing our SATs assessment, week commencing 

12th May. We want to reassure families that we are doing everything  to ensure that all 

children are prepared and at ease when completing these assessments. We hope that all 

children will engage with their homework over Easter to ensure children continue with 

their learning and take the opportunity for additional revision to aid confidence.  

 

We hope that all families enjoy the Easter break and that the children enjoy some         

relaxation before another busy term ahead!  

 

 



Year 6 News… 

COINS—Easter  

We were lucky to be able to invite the charity, COINS back into spend 

a morning with us to explore the meaning of Easter to Christians. The 

children enjoyed the engaging workshops and making their flowers 

which then all contributed to making two beautiful crosses. These 

crosses will be on display at St Johns and St Josephs church.  



Year 6 News... 

Computer Science 

Green Screen! 

What is green screen? 

A green screen is a large green backdrop that makes it possible to add any background to 

the subject of your photo or video. The green backdrop means that only the subject is 

picked up in photography or filming, making it possible to add a different background or 

scene during post-production.  

 

This term, the children have enjoyed creating their own green screens in collaborative 

groups.  The children have learnt what green screen actually is and where it is used in 

film and TV to digitally replace the background using the app, Chroma Key.  Everyone had 

a lot of fun creating their own shows!  

 

“I Loved working with my group to create 

our own virtual reality TV show! At first 

I thought it would be really hard but  

each step was successful and now I feel 

really confident! I might try to  

do more at home!”. Caitlyn C 

 

 

 

                                   

 



Year 6 News... 

Design and Technology  

 

All children have made their own steady hand game this term which has close links to 

our learning of electricity in science. The children demonstrated excellent resilience 

when constructing the physical game as it was not as easy as some initially thought!  

We hope that the children can continue to enjoy their games at home with you.  

 

 


